
 

MARIN COUNTY 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
  ALEX HINDS, DIRECTOR 

 
March 16, 2004 
 
 
Board of Supervisors and Planning Commission Members  
County of Marin 
3501 Civic Center Drive 
San Rafael, California 94903 
 
SUBJECT: Joint Board of Supervisors / Planning Commission meeting on the Countywide Plan. 
 
Dear Board and Planning Commission Members: 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Conduct Countywide Plan Workshop. No action required at this time. 
 
SUMMARY:  The public review draft of the Countywide Plan is now available for comment and the 
environmental review process has commenced.  This workshop is part a series of public meetings to 
discuss the draft Plan.   
 
FISCAL/STAFFING IMPACT:  None 
 
REVIEWED BY:   Auditor Controller   N/A 
   County Counsel   N/A 
   Human Resources   N/A 
 
DISCUSSION: In 2000, a joint meeting of the Board of Supervisors and the Planning Commission was 
held to initiate the Countywide Plan Update process. With the release of the Public Review Draft Plan, 
an additional joint workshop has been scheduled to provide an opportunity for the Board of 
Supervisors, the Planning Commission and the public to receive and exchange information regarding 
the draft Plan prior to formal public hearings (see attached schedule). 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Alex Hinds                                                                          Michele Rodriguez, AICP  
Agency Director                                                                 Principal Planner  
 
Attachments:  

1. Preliminary Workshop/Hearing Schedule 
2. Workshop Materials for the Draft 2004 Countywide Plan   
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